
From: Gorski, Brenda <Brenda.Gorski@admin.sc.gov>
To: Catone, Tony (Tony.Catone@dss.sc.gov) <Tony.Catone@dss.sc.gov>

Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 1/19/2016 12:30:24 PM

Subject: Please forward a copy of the interim Agreement in Michelle H. v. Haley, et al.

Holly and Tony: 
 
Certain individuals, in their respective capacities with the GAL Program have been asked to meet, this week, with 
Monitors, allegedly pursuant to the referenced interim agreement/court order.        Please will send a copy of the 
interim agreement/order? We want to cooperate, but, as you are aware the GAL Program, its staff and volunteers, 
have a very strict confidentiality statute to adhere to.
 
 
Brenda L. Gorski, General Counsel
Cass Elias McCarter Guardian ad Litem Program
Office of Executive Policy and Programs
 
The South Carolina
Department of Administration
1205 Pendleton Street, Room 447
Columbia, SC    29201
(O) 803-734-1875; (F) 803-734-1694
 
CONFIDENTIALITY: This transmission contains information from the South Carolina Cass Elias McCarter Guardian ad 
Litem Program which may be confidential or privileged.  The information is intended only for the use of the individual 
or entity named on the transmission.  If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
disclosure, copying, distribution or the taking of any action on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited 
and the documents should be returned to this office immediately.  If you have received this in error, please notify us 
immediately.
 
NOTE:  Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, 
the Governor’s Office of Executive Policy and Programs/Guardian ad Litem Program has been transferred to the 
Department of Administration. Please update your contact information.
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